
  

  

  

Recycling and Disposal, Done Right! 
 

 

Important Information About Your Kimble 
Carts 

Leave Your Kimble Cart Out After Service  
 

 
  

 

 

Dear Willowick Resident, 
 
We’re writing to inform you that, due to the City of Willowick choosing a 
new vendor through a bidding process, Kimble will no longer provide service 
for City of Willowick residents effective February 1, 2025. 
  
We will collect our Kimble carts after your last pickup during the week of 
January 27. Please leave your carts at the curb after they are serviced, and 
our team will retrieve them promptly. 
  
For any questions, please contact us at 800-201-0005, extension 9404, or 
email us at customerservice@kimblecompanies.com. 
  
We appreciate the opportunity to have served you. 
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